
        New to Trinity? 

Trinity Community Gallery Last Sunday to View  the April Exhibit 
Carol Adamski-Maggi is a painter who specializes in animal and people 
portraits. Her primary mediums are watercolors and acrylics, but she also 
works in oils and pencil. She likes combining collage and 3 dimensional 
details to her artwork as well. 
 

Sunday Night Youth Fellowship, Today 6-8 p.m. 
Trinity Youth are invited to join us for youth fellowship today. On top of hanging 
out, we’ll be helping with a service project for Open Pantry!  

 

Women's Book Club 
We will be meeting this coming Tuesday, April 29, 4 pm. at Arlene M’s home, We 
will be discussing "One Perfect Lie" by Lisa Scottolini. We will start by reading 
some of the late Jane S's poetry. Jane was one of the founding members of the 
Women's Book Club. If you have a book of her poetry, please bring it to the meeting. 

We will also be choosing books for  future meetings. Please bring your suggestions. Questions? 
Email tumcwomen@trinityspringfield.org. 

 
Non - Perishable Food Drive, Sunday, May 4, 2025 in the Back of the Sanctuary 
Help us fill the shelves at the open Pantry. CJ and Mason are collecting non-perishable 
food items at Trinity on Sunday, May 4 only. Let's try to combat hunger in our 
community. Thank you! 

  
New Member Orientation  
Are you new to the church and interested in learning more? Have you been 
attending Trinity UMC and would like to learn about its work in the community 
and/or about becoming a member of this dynamic congregation? You are 

invited to a New Member Orientation on Sat., May 17, 10 a.m. - noon in the Trinity 
Parkside Café. Come enjoy a continental breakfast and have your  questions answered! 
If you decide to join, you will be received into church membership on Sun., May 25. Please 
email Doreen to sign-up at: doreen@trinityspringfield.org or 413-737-5311.  

 
Be the Change! 
Have you been feeling alarmed recently by the state of our world and our 
country?  Do you wish there was something you could do to help?  There is!  "Small 
acts, when multiplied by millions of  people, can transform the world." 
 

Trinity's Missions Committee will be hosting a Community Volunteer Fair on Sunday, May 
18, from 1-4 p.m.  Come and listen to local nonprofit agencies talk about their missions and 
how they use volunteers.  Think about what resonates with you and maybe make a new 
connection that will help both you and the world. 

 
The Interchurch Softball League Begins, Tuesday, April 29 at 5:30 p.m. 
Trinity’s First softball game is against Bethany #2 at Bethany Assembly of God 
Field #2, 580Main St., Agawam MA. Come cheer Team Trinity on to victory. 

 
14th Annual TUMMS Golf Tournament: Save the Date: Sat., June 14, 2025 
Please join us for an afternoon of (very poor) golf, with a family party and evening 
of fellowship to follow. More details coming soon. Questions? Contact Scott 
Woodward or Nate Olin.  

Welcome to Worship - Second Sunday of Easter, April 27, 2025! 

We are glad that you are here! If you have any questions, ask one of the ushers at the rear 
entrance of the sanctuary. Large-print Bibles, hymnals, & hearing devices are available from an 
usher.  

NEW TO TRINITY CHURCH? 
We would love to reach out to you! Scan the QR code with your  
phone’s camera app and a staff member will contact you. Welcome! 
 

SUNDAY MORNING OPPORTUNITIES FOR CHILDREN  

The Children’s Table offers coloring pages and other materials to help children feel welcome and 
comfortable in church. The table is located in the rear of the sanctuary. Please return supplies.  

 

Trinity’s Christian Education Classes LIGHT@9 for K-Grade 12.  
LIGHT@9-Children, for  Kindergar ten -through grade 5, meets downstairs in Vincent Hall near 
the big parking lot entrance. LIGHT@9-Youth, for  gr . 6-12, meets on the top floor. If you are not 
already signed up, please sign up next week before the classes at 9 a.m.  

Chapel Kids is a worship service designed for children Ages 5–13 yrs.  
Chapel Kids is offered on Sundays mid-September until the end of May, except Communion Sunday, 
which is on the first Sunday of every month. It begins at the beginning of the middle hymn, and 
ends after the benediction. It is located in Grace Chapel, which is through the side door in the front 
right of the sanctuary around the corner.  

For more information about the Dance Movement Choir , email the director ; Amelia Hays-
Rivest: amelia@dramastudio.org. For the children & youth programs, email the Director of Family 
Ministries and Connection; Rob Powell: directorfmand@trinityspringfield.org. Thank you. 
 
This church is committed to providing a safe place for our children & youth. 

Our Safe Sanctuaries Policy requires that parents (or  an adult they have designated) br ing & 
pick-up their children 5th gr. & under from church-sponsored programs. Please escort your child to/
from the restrooms during worship. Thank you. 

Wi-Fi Guest network password: TrinityGuest7476!  

Want to learn more? Scan the QR code with your  smar t phone.  

Worship Attendance, Easter Sunday, April 20, 2025: Adults 271, Children 39 = Total 310 
Thank you for your generosity, and for supporting the many missions of Trinity! 

Trinity's Nursery & Child Care for children birth-4 yrs. is open during the worship service. 
Trinity now has a dedicated staff member responsible for providing a safe and engaging atmosphere 
for children during services. Cody Minahan has worked in the education field for over 10 years with 
experience ranging from preschool all the way up to high school!  
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